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A weekly update for children 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 
Hello Team, 

 
It is lovely to see all the things that you have been doing at home and sending to 
your teachers. Your teachers have been showing me how well you are doing with 
Mathletics and Times Tables Rock Stars and I am very proud of you. I have 
heard all about your Zoom play time get togethers and the teachers have been 
doing this too for our meetings. I am very glad that the internet has been 
invented; can you think of how we would have organised all these things without 
it? I have  been looking at a clip on bbc bitesize about how the internet works. I 
wonder if you have been looking at the bbc iplayer programmes? We will put 
links to these on your class pages. 

I have been watching Venus in the sky at night and I have found a picture for 
you. Look for the bright spot beside the moon. When you look in the sky, you will 
see it looking like a star but it is very bright and doesn’t twinkle. Email your 
teacher if you see it. 
Reverend Peter has sent you a message too. 
Hello Children, 
It is strange not being together, and I am especially missing being with you on 
Monday mornings. I am looking forward to when we can be back in school. and 
am thinking of you and praying for you. 
I thought you might like a prayer you can say. This is a ‘thank-you’ prayer: 

Thank you, God that I can trust you to be my strength. 
Thank you for being with me and helping me each day. 
I know that I can get through difficult times because you are my strength 
and helper. 
Amen. 

Blessings, 
Reverend Peter 
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